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SUPPLEMENT TO THE FIWNAT REPORT OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

EVALUATING THE SECOND UNITED NATICNS INTERNATTIONAL

CONFERENCE ON THE PEACEFUL USES OF ATOMIC ENERGY IN

RETATION TO THEE HOLDING OF SIMILAR CONFERENCES IN THE
FUTURE

The United Nations Sclentific Advisory Committee, at its meeting on

11 November 1960, considered further the guestion of a third United Nations

International Conference on the Pesceful Uses of Atcmic Energy, in the light of

developments subsequent to its previous meeting. The Commitice reaffirmed its
| eonviction sbout the utility of a third conference, strgssing that it would

be of great importance, both for the exchenge of scientific information and for
‘ taking stock of the developments in the field of peaceful uses of atomlc energy.
| The opinion was unanimous that the third conference should teke place in Geneva
l in the Pirst two weeks of August 1963, sinece, taking sll factors into mccount,
‘ this later date would provide the best opportunity for the presentation of
importent new information in the field. The Committee, however, was of the
view that the conference should not be held lster than 1963.
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